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QUESTION 1

You are a database administrator for Company.com. You are responsible for a SQL Server 2005 database that has
several indexes. You need to write a stored procedure that checks the indexes for fragmentation. Which Transact-SQL
statement should you use? 

A. DBCC INDEXDEFRAG 

B. SELECT * FROM sys.dm_db_index_physical_stats 

C. SELECT * FROM sys.indexes 

D. DBCC DBREINDEX 

Correct Answer: B 

 

 

QUESTION 2

You are the administrator of a SQL Server 2005 computer named SQL1. Backups of all system databases are
performed on Saturday nights. Backups of all user databases are performed on Sunday nights. All backups are stored in
an off-site facility. SQL1 unexpectedly turns off due to a power outage. When SQL1 is brought back online, the SQL
Server service fails to start. You view the SQL Server error log as shown in the exhibit. (Click the Exhibit button.) You
need to return SQL1 to working order as quickly as possible. What should you do first? 

A. Insert the SQL Server 2005 installation CD and run the setup utility to reinstall the default instance. 
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B. Restore all of the user databases from backup. 

C. Restore all of the system databases. 

D. Run Setup.exe from a command line and specify a rebuild of the master database. 

Correct Answer: D 

 

 

QUESTION 3

You are a database administrator for your company. You administer a SQL Server 2005 computer that contains a
database named Customers. The database includes a table named CustInfo. The table includes an identity column
named CustID and an nvarchar column named CustName. Company policy requires that rows containing duplicate
CustName values be removed from the CustInfo table once each year. However, rows cannot be removed from the
CustInfo table until they have been manually examined and verified as being duplicates. You need to provide a way to
identify potential duplicate rows for manual examination. You need to accomplish this goal by using the least amount of
administrative effort. 

What should you do? 

A. Create a trigger for the CustInfo table that rolls back INSERT queries that contain duplicate data. 

B. Use a SELECT INTO query that includes GROUP BY and HAVING clauses to create a new table that contains
duplicate rows from the CustInfo table. 

C. Create a new unique index on the CustName column. Specify IGNORE_DUP_KEY = ON when creating index. 

D. On the CustName column, create a foreign key constraint that references a distinct list of CustName values. 

Correct Answer: B 

 

 

QUESTION 4

You are an administrator of 12 SQL Server 2005 computers. Users report that one of the SQL Server computers named
Company F is unavailable for almost an hour starting at 16:00. One of the other SQL Server administrators reports that
during this time, he performed a quick routine maintenance task that included a restart. You view the SQL Server logs
on Company F for the time period in question, as shown in the exhibit. 
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You need to ensure that this unavailability does not happen again. What should you do? 

A. Instruct the other SQL Server administrators to use a Windows domain user account to start the SQL Server service. 

B. Instruct the other SQL Server administrators not to use the net start mssqlServer command to start the SQL Server
service. 

C. Instruct the other SQL Server administrators not to start the SQL Server service in single user mode for routine
maintenance. 

D. Instruct the other SQL Server administrators not to use the net start sqlServer agent command to start the SQL
Server Agent service. 

Correct Answer: C 

 

QUESTION 5

You are the administrator of a SQL Server 2005 computer named SQL1. SQL1 contains two databases named
Production and DW. You create a new database named Staging. The Staging database temporarily stores and
manipulates data as the data moves from the Production database into the DW database. You need to ensure that
tables are not removed from the Staging database. You also need to ensure that any attempts to remove tables are
logged. Other databases must not be affected by your solution. 

What should you do? 

A. Create a DML trigger on each table to prevent deletion of data. 

B. Create an event notification to fire when the TRUNCATE TABLE Transact-SQL statement is submitted to the Staging
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database. 

C. Create a DDL trigger that uses the ON DATABASE parameter for the Staging database. 

D. Create a DDL trigger that uses the ON ALL SERVER parameter. 

Correct Answer: C 

 

 

QUESTION 6

You are a database administrator for Company.com. You have separate SQL Server 2005 development and production
environments. You use the Business Intelligence Development Studio to create a SQL Server Integration Services
(SSIS) package in your development environment. Then, you use the SSIS package to import data into your
development environment from one of your company\\'s trading partners. You need to deploy the SSIS package to your
production environment. Your production environment uses different table names than your development environment. 

What should you do? 

A. Save the SQL Server Integration Services (SSIS) package to a file. Copy the file to the production Server. Configure
the SSIS package on the production Server to use the new file. 

B. Back up the master database and restore it to the production Server. Rename the appropriate tables inside the
master database. 

C. Create a SQL Server Integration Services (SSIS) package configuration. Build a deployment utility. Copy the
deployment folder for your SSIS project to your production Server. Execute the manifest file. 

D. Back up the msdb database and restore it to the production Server. Rename the appropriate tables inside the msdb
database. 

Correct Answer: C 

 

 

QUESTION 7

You are a database administrator for Company.com. The company has a SQL Server 2005 computer that contains a
single user database named DB1. All company employees connect to DB1. Company policy requires that the database
be fault-tolerant and that failovers require no administrative effort. You need to provide fault tolerance for the database.
Your solution must ensure that client computers can connect to the database, even if the SQL Server 2005 computer
experiences a complete hardware failure, including a failure of all disks. 

What should you do? 

A. Implement transactional replication to another SQL Server 2005 computer. 

B. Implement database mirroring to another SQL Server 2005 computer. 

C. Implement a two-node Server cluster that contains the database. 

D. Implement log shipping to another SQL Server 2005 computer. 
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Correct Answer: B 

 

 

QUESTION 8

You are a database administrator for Company.com. One of the databases on a SQL Server 2005 computer contains a
stored procedure. Users run this stored procedure to import data into a table. The stored procedure needs to use the
TRUNCATE TABLE command before importing new data into the table. However, the users who run the stored
procedure do not have permission to truncate the table. You need to provide a way for the stored procedure to truncate
the table before it imports new data. 

What should you do? 

A. Configure the stored procedure to use the EXECUTE AS command. 

B. Configure the stored procedure to be owned by the same database user as the table. 

C. Assign the users DELETE permission in the table. 

D. Add the users to the db_datawriter fixed database role. 

Correct Answer: A 

 

 

QUESTION 9

Drag Drop question 
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Correct Answer: 
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QUESTION 10

You are a database administrator for your company. Your SQL Server 2005 computer contains a user database named
Products. You use SQL Server Integration Services (SSIS) packages to export data from the Products database to a
text file. You use FTP to send the text file to your company\\'s trading partners. You need to ensure that you can recover
your SSIS packages if a disaster occurs. 

What should you do? 

A. Back up the Products database. 

B. Back up the msdb database. 

C. Configure your server to use the full recovery model. 

D. Configure your server to use the bulk-logged recovery model. 

Correct Answer: B 

 

 

QUESTION 11
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You need to design a stored procedure to import the registry information from AppServer1. You want to accomplish this
goal without allowing the execution of unmanaged code. What should you do? 

A. Use a regular stored procedure that calls xp_cmdshell. 

B. Use an extended stored procedure. 

C. Use a CLR stored procedure with the SAFE permission set. 

D. Use a CLR stored procedure with the EXTERNAL_ACCESS permission set. 

E. Use a CLR stored procedure with the UNSAFE permission set. 

Correct Answer: D 

 

 

QUESTION 12

You are a database administrator for your company. Users report that a SQL Server 2005 application stops responding
for several seconds at a time during the day. This problem occurs randomly throughout the day and affects many users
at once. When the problem occurs, you notice that CPU utilization and disk utilization on the SQL Server 2005 computer
are low, but that the network is operating normally. You need to examine additional information relevant to the problem. 

What should you do? 

A. Examine the total number of lock requests on the SQL Server 2005 computer. 

B. Examine the sys.dm_tran_locks dynamic management view (DMV). 

C. Examine the total number of index and table scans on the SQL Server 2005 computer. 

D. Examine the output of the DBCC SHOWCONTIG command. 

E. Examine the output of the DBCC SQLPERF(IOSTATS) command. 

Correct Answer: B 
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